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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Mike Land, City Manager 
 
Date:  November 14, 2017 
 
Reference:  Appraisal District Board Selection 
 
 

Introduction: The Dallas Central and Denton Central Appraisal Districts are in the process of 
selecting board members for those whose terms are expiring. You have been provided with a list of 
potential board members for each entity. The City of Coppell has one vote available to apply to the 
Dallas Central Appraisal District board and up to three votes available for the Denton Central 
Appraisal District board. 
 
Analysis: Michael Hurtt has served on the Dallas Central Appraisal District board for several years. 
The biographies and resumes for all remaining candidates are included in the packet. 
 
Legal: No legal review necessary. 
 
Fiscal Impact: No fiscal impact other than the impact the appraisal boards have on property values 
that result in tax revenue for the City. 
 
Recommendation: Staff does not have a recommendation regarding Council’s selection. 
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